

Your reference

Our reference WILLEB/HENSM/43283-4623

7 August 2024

BY EMAIL TO:

@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Department for Energy Security and Net Zero 3-8 Whitehall Place London SW1A 2AW

Dear Sirs

DCO Scheme: Bramford to Twinstead Reinforcement Project

Our client: Network Rail Infrastructure Limited

Subject: Response to request from Examining Authority for update in connection with

**Protective Provisions** 

This Firm is instructed by Network Rail Infrastructure Limited (NRIL) in relation to the application by National Grid for the Bramford to Twinstead Reinforcement Project DCO.

We write in response to your letter of 17 July 2024 requesting an update from NRIL in relation to whether or not bespoke Protective Provisions (**PPs**) have been agreed with National Grid since the close of the Examination Period.

Negotiations with National Grid on the PPs have not progressed since the close of the Examination and we can therefore confirm that there is no update in this regard.

Should you have any queries, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully



## Addleshaw Goddard LLP

Direct line
Email @addleshawgoddard.com

10-85600657-1\43283-4623

Addleshaw Goddard LLP, 3 Sovereign Square, Sovereign Street, Leeds LS1 4ER Tel +44 (0)113 209 2000 Fax +44 (0)113 209 2060 DX 12004 Leeds www.addleshawqoddard.com